
MEMORANDUM 
 

  
TO:              File No. SR-Cboe-2023-0063 
 
FROM:        Division of Trading and Markets 
 
DATE:          February 20, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:  Meeting with Representatives of Securities Industry and Financial Markets 
Association (“SIFMA”) 
 

 On February 16, 2024, Commission staff met with SIFMA to discuss equity 
option position limits and Cboe’s proposal to increase them.  The SIFMA representatives on the 
call included Ellen Greene, Managing Director, Equity Options and Market Structure, SIFMA; 
Joe Corcoran, Managing Director, Capital Markets, and Associate General Counsel, SIFMA; 
Hubert DeJesus, Global Head of Electronic Trading and Market Structure, Blackrock; Mark 
Morrison, Director, Equity Asset Management Services, Bank of America; and Mark Straubel, 
Executive Director, Compliance, UBS.  The Commission staff representatives on the call 
included Eric Juzenas, Michael Bradley, Salman Banei, Ethan Coombs, Yvonne Fraticelli, 
Katriana Roh, Steve Oh, Claude Bertrand-Courbois, and Jon Gold. 
 
  
 


